UNIVERSITYOF CALCUTTA

Registrar’s Department
NOTICE

Est./0193/24(S+L) Dated : 15.05.2018

This is for general information of all Concerned that, in terms of G.O.
No. 7751-F(P), Kolkata, the 2" August, 2011, the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor,
University of Calcutta has been pleased to allow the employees of this
University belong to Muslim Community, who will be on “ROZA” (i.e.,
fasting for “RAMZAN) to leave office earlier at 3-30 P.M. during the period
of “RAMZAN”.

The Secretary/Asstt. Secretary of various Faculty Councils and Heads of
all Departments are requested to make necessary arrangements to ensure that,
the normal works and functions of the Office/ Departments are not hampered in
the event of early departure of the Concerned employees.
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(Dr. Santanu Paul)
Deputy Registrar
University of Calcutta
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